
Highampton Neighbourhood Plan Examination  

Further question from the Examiner to West Devon Borough Council   

I have carried out a preliminary review of the Neighbourhood Plan and the evidence submitted in 

support of it and I have a further question where I need some clarification. I would therefore be 

grateful if the District Council could assist me, as appropriate, in responding to the following 

question.  

West Devon Borough Council Reg 16 Response 

On page 2 of West Devon Borough Council’s response to the Highampton Neighbourhood Plan 

Regulation 16 Consultation, dated September 2020, the Borough Council has stated that it has 

concerns about the conclusions drawn in para 21.9 of the Neighbourhood Plan. 

I would be grateful if the Borough Council could amplify this point so that I understand the concerns. 

Thank you for your assistance with this question. Once I have received your response, I may need to 

ask for further clarification or further queries may arise as the examination progresses.  

Please note that this question is a public document and the answers and any associated documents 

will also be in the public domain. Both my questions and the responses should be placed on the 

Councils’ websites as appropriate. 

Barbara Maksymiw                                                                                                              

6 November 2020 

 

 


